From: Graham Kirby <kirbygraham@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 10 July 2019 11:55 PM
To: news@ntnews.com.au
Subject: Habitat destruction of the iconic Jabiru 
Bill.

Trust you are well. An unusual occurrence last Wednesday 10 July at noon might be of interest. A call to Wildcare reported a Jabiru on the road opposite the Larrakia offices Dick Ward Drive. When I arrived there was Kathy Ganley unsuccessful candidate for the seat of Solomon last election. The very same that David and I took to the Kulaluk lease prior to the election. The Jabiru was off the road next to the piles of fill, see photograph. We ushered the bird to the back of the site and it took off strongly and disappeared onto [the Kulaluk wetlands]. Kathy who seems to have taken a real interest in the problems of the lease said she would use her face book page to alert the public to the sighting. I phoned the NT News and sent the photograph with another for good measure about a burned Wood Swallow with brief details. No response. The following day sent the paragraph below to try and get some interest. No response. This morning, Friday 12 I phoned the NT News and asked to speak to someone other than Phillipa. I got Phillipa! She said we don’t acknowledge all communications as we get 100’s every day and she had handed the info the editorial dept. I said maybe an auto acknowledgement would be a good idea. She said she would pass it on to the editorial dept! A email from a couple of days ago warned that David was now in Ireland for a couple of weeks and then off to Iceland and then Greenland 'til the end of August. Is Greenland ready for David? Cheers Graham

